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Monday, March 15, 2021 

 
Semester 1 SRC Celebration Disco  

Setup Permission for School Leaders 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  

The School Representative Council (SRC) will be holding a non-compulsory disco in the Jackson Hall on 
Wednesday night, March 24. The 5 school leaders will be required to assist with the setup from 4:30pm with 
Ms Hulme, Miss Patterson and Mr Doherty.  

As a thank you to our Leaders for their assistance, and because they will be at school from 4.30-8pm, a pizza 
dinner will be provided free of charge (please indicate allergy/dietary requirement on the return slip). The 
School Leaders will not have to pay for the Disco either. 

Yours Sincerely  
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Semester 1 SRC Celebration Disco 2021 – School Leader Permission 

To be returned by Monday, March 22 
 

Dear Ms Hulme, 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________ of class _________ to 
help setup the SRC Disco on Wednesday, March 24 in the Jackson Hall.  

I understand that my child is to arrive at 4:30pm and is invited to enjoy a pizza dinner during this time. I 
understand that I am required to return the disco permission note in addition to this one, however, will NOT 
need to pay $8.00. 

 

Allergy/Dietary requirements of my child you should be aware: 

 _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent / Caregiver Name: __________________________________ Signed: _________________________ 

Date: _________________________________ Contact PH:  ______________________________________ 


